
Consulate General of India 
Saint Petersburg 

 
 

Notice 

 Consequent upon the Decree of the Russian 

Government to declare 30 October 20021 to 07 November as 

non-working days, it has been decided that the Consulate 

General of India, Saint Petersburg would be closed from 

1st to 5th November 2021 for all Consular and Visa work. 

 

Consular & Visa Section 
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